Hi Sam, 
I hope you are keeping well and are doing your best to help out at home. I am at home with my family and I’m trying to stay safe. I’m spending a lot of time playing with Dáithí and trying to teach him the letters of the alphabet and his numbers. He knows the letters A, T, M, E & S at the moment. 
We’re revising Sets in Math at the moment and the following is the link to your Junior Cycle Math book. 
https://content.yudu.com/web/1zxd4/0A1zxd5/mathsinaction3/html/index.html?page=4&origin=reader
Try the following questions if you can:
Monday: Pg 314 Q 1-8, (First Year Revision) & Pg 316 Exercise 15.1 Q. 1
Tuesday: Pg 317 Q. 2, Pg 318 Q 3 & 5
Wednesday: Pg 317, Q 8, 10 &11
Thursday: Pg 320, Q 1 & 2
Friday: Pg 321, Q 4, 7, & 8
I hope we’ll be back in school soon. Take care. 
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